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May 15, 2025 

Dear Valued Partner, 

We’re excited to announce that Paramount Global is relocating our primary Southern California 
warehouse to a new, larger facility in Jurupa Valley, CA.  This move will better support our growth and 
our ability to continue delivering the high-quality service you expect from us. 

Our new warehouse will be fully operational as of June 23, 2025, and we’re pleased to let you know that 
we are taking every step to ensure a seamless transition with no disruption to your orders or deliveries. 

New Address: 

11455 Cantù-Galleano Ranch Road Ste B 
Jurupa Valley, CA 91752 

This move will increase our pallet storage capacity and expands our footprint in Southern California.  We 
have comprehensive plans in place to ensure there is no impact on order fulfillment, shipping lead times, 
or service levels.  To maintain full continuity, both our current and new warehouses will operate 
simultaneously during the transition period.   

Your account team will continue to provide updates and ensure everything remains business as usual on 
your end. If you have any questions or would like to discuss how this might affect your specific account, 
we’re here to help. 

Thank you for your continued partnership and trust in Paramount Global. We’re excited about what this 
upgrade means for the future — and we’re glad to have you with us as we grow. 

Best Regards, 

Brian Cole 
Senior Vice President, Sales & Marketing 


